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Overview 

 

Adelante Charter School (ACS), formerly named César Estrada Chávez Dual Language Immersion 

Charter School, has been in existence for 20 years and this will be their fourth renewal since 

their inception.  Staff have been engaged in a year-long conversation with Director David 

Bautista and members of the board for ACS in preparation for this charter renewal and an 

update on their facility use agreement. 

 

 

Updates in this Renewal 

 

We asked ACS to include their California Dashboard indicators and provide commentary about 

how they will improve their outcomes as measured by the Dashboard.  As the state 

accountability system continues to evolve, we will play a greater role in providing oversight and 

accountability for all of our charter schools. 

 

The version that is included with this board report is the latest version from ACS based on 

cycles of feedback between SBUSD and ACS.  We are waiting on a few more updates to the 

fiscal and governance sections which we will forward to the Board before final approval on June 

25, 2019. 

 

 

Facility Use Agreement 

 

The next iteration of the FUA will capture and document the facility master planning in support 

of ACS that involves the construction of a new pre-school facility at the Parma School site. 

 

 

Timeline 

 

May 28, 2019 – preliminary review of the charter renewal document 

 

Then one more cycle of review and edits to their document 

 

June 25, 2019 – final review and approval of both their charter renewal and facility use 

agreement 

 


